
Ministry Happenings 

Prayer for Vision 2020 
Please join us for a 24-hour prayer time 
on Oct. 4 starting at 9 am and ending at        
9 am on Oct 5 in the Prayer Chapel.    
Sign up for a time slot at Guest            
Services or email Karen at                   
karen.bittmann@fbcgrapevine.com. 
Homebound Visits 
Join the Congregational Care team today 
to deliver goodies to our homebound 
members.  The bags are available in the 
Fellowship Center. 
Prayer for Missions  
Come tonight for a time of inspiration and 
prayer for State Missions and International 
Friends at 6 pm in the Fellowship Center.  
The Week of Prayer for State Missions is 
Sep. 27 - Oct. 5.  FBCG’s goal is $15,000.    

Vision 2020 FAQ 

The Frequently Asked Questions about 
Vision 2020 are at Guest Services.  

 
 

Men’s ‘33’ The Series 
This 6-week series will help men deal  
with issues in our culture.  Meetings will 
be at JOM on Wednesdays and in Bryan 
Anderson’s office on Thursdays from        
7 - 8 pm.   More information and signup 

available at Guest Services or online. 

Men’s Sporting Clays    
Tournament on Saturday, Sep. 27 at      
10 am at Elm Fork Shooting Range.    
Cost $50-$60.  Bring your own shotgun 
and shells. Sign up at Guest Services.  

Senior Adult Trip  
Join the Senior Adults to see ‘The     
Promise’ in Glen Rose and dinner at 
Babe’s in Granbury on Oct. 10.  Travel   
by charter bus from FBCG and return that 
evening.  Cost is $55 plus dinner.  Signup 
in Bible study or at Guest Services.  
 

 

KWAM 
Kids Worship Arts Ministry (KWAM) is a 
great opportunity to get your kids plugged 
in.  We meet at 6 pm on Wednesdays. 
Candy Collection 
Candy collection for Trunk or Treat will 
begin next Sunday!  We’re expecting to 
give out over 1000 pounds of candy to 
over 2000 guests on our campus on    
Oct. 31.  Please bring a candy donation 
and place it in the bins in the lobby to help 
make Trunk or Treat 2014 the best ever.   

Community Bucks 
If you shop at Tom Thumb, please donate 
your ‘bucks’ to the Children’s Ministry to 
be used to buy Trunk or Treat candy.    

International Friends 
If you are interested in volunteering with 
ESL classes, Bible classes or crafts, come 
to theBOX on Tuesdays at 9 am.  More 
information at Guest Services. 

 

   

Called Church Conference 
Sunday morning, Sep. 28 to vote on three 
individuals from the list of candidates 
nominated by the Deacon Body to serve  
on the Minister of Children Search 
Committee.                                              
 

 

These three elected individuals will join 
three members of the Personnel  
Committee and Pastor Doug to form the 
Minister of Children Search  Committee.   
 
 
 

The Deacon Body Nominations are: 
Angela Byers, Shelley Christian, Dedra 
Hogue, Elizabeth Huffman, Judy Kelley, 
and Ted McComber.    

 
 

Guests 
Thanks for joining us for worship today!  Please fill out the Connection Card located in the pew racks and place it in 

the offering plate.  You are invited to meet Pastor Doug after the Worship Service in the guest Reception Area. 

For the month of September, Pastor Doug Page continues our series as we hear God’s     
vision for our church.  On Oct. 5, the church will affirm that vision in the morning service.   
Informational meetings are scheduled for Sep. 21 at 7 pm and  Sep. 28 at 6 pm in the       
Worship Center.   

Our search committee is pleased to recommend Bobby Cooley to serve as our 
Student Pastor. Bobby grew up in Arlington, Texas and came to know the Lord as a 
senior in high school. He was called to ministry his senior year while working for 

Mission Arlington and with the students in his neighborhood. Bobby earned a Bachelor’s degree in Bible and 
Ministry from Hardin Simmons University in 2008 and a Master’s dual degree in Family Ministry and Family 
Psychology in 2012 from Logsdon Seminary. 
 

Bobby met his wife, Jenn, at Hardin-Simmons. She is not only a great supporter but also actively involved with 
student ministry. They have been married since August of 2007 and have two children, Charlie (2yr) and             
Chandler Mae (8mo). Bobby has been serving in student ministry for over 10 years and God has given him a unique 

story and a passion to serve students. He is called to share not only the Gospel but his life with students and their families. 

Student Pastor 

Congratulations to Daniel and Jenny Johnson on the birth of their daughter, Gwen. 

 Welcome to First Baptist Church Grapevine.  Thank for you for choosing to worship 
with our family this morning.  Our passion is to make sure you experience the love of 
God   during your time on our campus.  We believe that God has given our church a 
vision to lead people to a passionate encounter with God through worship, to equip 

believers through scripture and sound teaching and to engage with the people in our community.   

If we can answer any questions about the church, stop by Guest Services in the lobby, call the church office at 817-488-8573 or 
email us at info@fbcgrapevine.com.    We invite you to consider making FBC Grapevine your church home.  
 

Pastor Doug 

 

 

September 21, 2014 

301 East Texas Street, Grapevine Texas 76051 

Phone—817.488.8573     Fax—817.421.0586 

Bible Study 9:15am  Worship 10:30am 

www.fbcgrapevine.com  

www.facebook.com/firstgrapevine 

notes: 

@fbcgrapevine 

mailto:karen.bittmann@fbcgrapevine.com
http://www.google.es/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=QO4FrD1KWRYgHM&tbnid=Wb71QkrWFZzytM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartbest.com%2Fscroll-design-images&ei=FkCPU_j6GsKAqgbetoDgBw&bvm=bv.68235269,d.b2k&psig=AFQjCN
mailto:info@fbcgrapevine.com
http://www.fbcgrapevine.com
http://www.facebook.com/firstgrapevine
http://www.twitter.com/fbcgrapevine

